
 

 
 
 
Mr C Beardmore 
Penguins Against Cancer 
c/o Weirs End 
Hampton court Road 
East Molesey 
Surrey 
KT8 9BP 
 

11th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Mr Beardmore and Mr Gush, 
 

I am writing on behalf of Phyllis Tuckwell to acknowledge receipt of a grant for £5,000 from  
Penguins Against Cancer, that was made in memory of Jo Town.  
 
This donation will be spent on providing palliative care and support to patients and families 
who are living with an advanced or terminal illness in our local community. 
 
We are very grateful for this generous donation and your continued support. All our services  
are provided free of charge to those who need them - however, in a normal year only 20% 
of our costs are covered by the NHS. Your kind support is therefore invaluable in helping us  
care for patients and families living with an advanced or terminal illness. 
 
Please can you also pass my thanks onto Alan Mistlin and the GKT Women’s Rugby team 
who helped to make this grant possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Claire McDonald 
Individual Giving and Trusts Manager 
 
 
 
P.S: You may have heard about our plans to build a new hospice on our existing site in Farnham. This 
exciting project will enable us to care for many more people, for years to come. If you would like to 
find out more, please visit www.pth.org.uk/new-build-home 

 

http://www.pth.org.uk/new-build-home

